
The German Marshall Fund (GMF) partnership is the grantee for the fellowship program, and is 
responsible for recruiting the most qualified candidates for the fellowship program. GMF has reviewed 
HUD’s application form and has determined that they would like to make two minor adjustments to the 
application form. The form that they like to amend is called the, “Application for the Fellowship 
Placement Pilot Program for 2012” that HUD submitted for its PRA approval (attached).

Here are the two minor changes:

1. HUD has changed the name of the form from the “Application for the Fellowship Placement 
Pilot Program for 2012” to “Application for the Strong Cities, Strong Communities Fellowship 
Program” to reflect the name of the White House Initiative, of which the fellowship program is a
part of. 

2. HUD has included the name of the German Marshall Fund in the application form so that 
applicants know that the German Marshall Fund is the administrator of the fellowship program. 


